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June 1 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of students in C3, 

 

As you will be well aware we have had a relieving teacher in your child’s 

classroom for the last three weeks. 

 

I would like to meet with you tomorrow – Thursday June 2nd at 5pm to 

discuss how things are going for your child at this stage of the year. 

 

There have been some concerns with classroom environment and it would 

be great if we could sit down together and have a conversation about these 

concerns and make some plans to ensure that your child is able to achieve 

the success they so richly deserve. 

 

Please ring the school office and RSVP so as I am aware of how many 

parents are able to attend. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Sue Jury 

Principal 
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